
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TO DISCUSS CHARLOTTE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT’S 

2017-2018 ANNUAL REPORT 
 
Charlotte Independent School District will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
March 20, 2019 in the Board Room of the Administration Building,102 East Hindes Avenue, 
Charlotte, Texas. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss Charlotte ISD’s Annual Report which includes a report 
of the District’s educational performance, accreditation status, special education compliance, 
violent or criminal incidents, and performance of the prior year’s graduates in their first year of 
college. 
 


